
STANDARDS AND AUDIT COMMITTEE – 5 OCTOBER 2022

UPDATE ON EXTERNAL AUDIT

Executive Summary

Attached is an update on the External Audit received from the Council’s External Auditor, BDO.

Recommendations

The Committee is requested to:

RESOLVE That the update be received.      

The Committee has the authority to determine the recommendation(s) set out above.

Background Papers: None.

Reporting Person: Leigh Clarke, Director of Finance
Email: leigh.clarke@woking.gov.uk, Extn: 3277 

Contact Person: Leigh Clarke, Director of Finance
Email: leigh.clarke@woking.gov.uk, Extn: 3277 
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